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j The Honorable Alan Simpson, Chairman
Subcommittee on Nuclear Regulation,

j Committee on Environment and Public Works
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:
:

1 I am writing to advise you that the proposed amendments to the Comission's
' -rules in 10 CFR part 40 for licensing uranium mills and disposal of mill
| tailings and waste as well as an advance notice of proposed rulemaking on

further amendments to 10 CFR Part 40 were withdrawn prior to publication in!

the Federal Register.,

| Advance copies of the Federal Register notifications were provided to you by
i John Davis, Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, on

July 31, 1984. Our office will notify you when further action is taken on
these rulemakings.

i Sincerely,
i
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ar ton Kamerer, Director !
'

Office of Congressional Affairs '

; i

cc: Senator Gary Hart
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